
    
 

The Harmful Sexual Behaviour Team 

 
 

A Harmful Sexual Behaviour Case Consultation can be requested for any child 

or young person aged under 18 living in Norfolk or Waveney where there are: 

• Worries or concerns amongst professionals around harmful sexual behaviour, 

including inappropriate or problematic sexual behaviour which has not 

resulted in police involvement 

 
Or 

 
• Where there has been a Police investigation but there has been a “No Further 

Action” outcome from the Police but there are ongoing worries and concerns 

around harmful sexual behaviour 

Requests for consultations will be considered from any agency that has a child or 

young person fitting the above criteria. The consultation service will be able to offer 

advice on the following areas; 

• identifying and defining areas of concern in regard to HSB 

• developing an understanding of the child/young person’s needs 

• Safety Planning for the child/young person with HSB 

• identifying resources and interventions to use with children with HSB 

• identifying appropriate training they can access through the HSB team 

To request a HSB Case Consultation please contact: 

Dr Michelle Trollope (Specialist Clinical Psychologist) or Francesca 

Burgess/Richard Hinton (HSB Specialists) on hsbproject@norfolk.gov.uk 
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